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Recently we have had two bicycles stolen from 
campus.  The first bike was stolen at Centennial Hall 
and the second at Seguin Hall.  Both bicycles were left 
in bike racks unsecured and were stolen in the early 
morning hours.  At this time we are actively working 
this case and expect to apprehend the suspect.   
 
If you have a bicycle on campus please secure in a 
campus bike rack when unattended.   If you see any 
suspicious person around campus please contact 
TLUPD at 372-8000.  
 
  

 


